MINUTES — FEBRUARY 1, 2024
BERGENFIELD MAYOR'S SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Meeting opened on Thursday, February 1, 2024 with the salute to the flag and a moment
of silence for our service men and women, world peace and our own special intentions. Absent
members were: John Horsman, Eileen Conroy, Lea Ann D’Esposito and Mark D’Esposito.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Checking Account: $2,783.44

Budget: .00
Kitty: 708.00
Postage: 23.65
OLD BUSINESS:

Regarding our Spring Holiday Party, President Loretta Amara requested a change in the date from
April 21 to April 14 because she will not be available for April 21 party. More information to come.

Rental for St. Anthony Church Hall was increased from $500.00 to $800.00. Question raised if Conlon
Hall can be a replacement since rent can be free. VP Marge to inquire at Borough Hall for approval and
booking. In this event we will be responsible for set up and breakdown/removal of trash.

VP Marge needs a good date for our annual picnic. Suggesting June 18 (Tuesday). Will confirm with
DPW.

NEW BUSINESS:
At this time there is no new husiness to report.

The following are the upcoming venues booked to date (more to come):

Feb. 28: Hunterdon Hills Playhouse $76.00

July 9: River Lady Cruise $55.00

Sept. 12: Silver Birches, Haley, PA $47.00 (about 2 hr. drive) inc. bus driver tip.
Oct. 3: Kruckers October Fest $64.00

With no further business for discussion,
Meeting adjourned at 9:50 am
Submitted by: Annetie Roge, Secretary
Next official meeting March 7, 2024




